To Dated 23/03/2005
The Hon’ble Mr. David Mulford

Ambassador of United States of America in India.

New Delhi.

Respected Sir,

In view of the recent dilemma for not granting the diplomatic visa as well as to
revoke business/tourist visa to Mr. Narendra Modi the Chief Minister of Gujrat was a
very positive, appreciative and legitimate decision taken by your State, without
catering for the sake of diplomatic relationship with India. The reason behind itself is
a bold and unwanted truth, for which we the people of India who believe in humanity
and peace do support your State’s legitimate decision and on behalf of our
organization we assure you that the decision was not only correct in the current tune,
but also conducive for our country as well as yours.

In the past days, soil of Gujrat did produced personalities like Shri Mohondas
Karamchand Gandhi, a great devotee of peace & humanity, now at present we witness
Mr. Narendra Modi who can be identifically clarified and compared with the
historical scandalous commander Adlof Hitler of Germany who provoked Natzi-ism
and Mr. Modi for provoking violent Hindu-wata or Hindu-ism, undoutfully leading to
the riot of Gujrat in 2002.

Mr. Modi subdued by the United States of America is now shedding crocodile tears
by glorifying himself through meaningless call of patriotism, not only to embarrass
utterly with the feelings of Indians but also for the citizens of United States of
America.

Lastly we should always pay respect to the constitution of that State and follow by
their decision’s to which he/she wants to travel. Once again I take the opportunity on
behalf of our organization to thank you for not permitting Mr. Modi (Emerging
commander-in-chief of this era, responsible of violent hindu-watta crusade) to
land into the American soil thus unmasking the reality known to all of us which was
being put behind the curtains using the magic wand by some Indian political barons.

Hopefull towards a everlasting prosperous bi-lateral relationship among India and
United States of America.

Thanking you with warm regards

M. Dewanji

Manabendra Dewanji
Hony, Secretary, W I N
& Member of Amenesty International.

C.Cto
Hon’ble Consulate General Mr. Siblling,
5/1, Ho Chi Minh Sarani, Calcutta -71.



